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MEDICARE ADVANTAGE: ANNUAL MAILING 
RELEASED TO MEMBERS 
Our Medicare Advantage members will now begin to receive their Annual Notice of Changes. The packet 
contains information on the 2015 premiums, benefit plans, formulary changes and more. Please note that 
changes are significant for 2015. We will be adding a page on the Provider Resource Center that includes 
all you need to know, and will also publish information in Issue 5 of Provider News at the end of October. 
Watch for these important resources. 

As always, if your patients with Medicare Advantage coverage through Highmark have any questions, 
please direct them to contact Member Service via the phone number listed on their ID card. We're offering 
a broad range of product options to fit everyone's budget and our staff is fully prepared to help all of our 
Medicare Advantage members select the 2015 plan that is best for them. Thank you for your continued 
support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TODAY'S MESSAGE 

https://www.highmark.com/health/pdfs/hbcbs-key-info-2015-ma.pdf

